
District of Lantzville
Incorporated June 2003

ATTENTION:
FIRE BAN IN EFFECT

Effective
Friday, May 13 2016

Burning is NOT permitted in the District of
Lantzville. Please be aware that forest

conditions are extremely dry.

This means that all outdoor burning
including incinerators is prohibited.

Campfires used for cooking, heating or
ceremonial purposes are still allowed.

The District ofLantzville and the Lantzville Volunteer Fire
Department thank you for your cooperation.

To report a fire: Call 9-1-1
Forest Fire: 1.800.663.5555
Or on a cell at *5555
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